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FROM KATHY…

Hello all!  As hard as it is to believe, November is here once again!  I still have a few straggling garden 
chores to attend to, but for the most part my gardens are put to rest in preparation for their return in the 
spring.  I am especially anxious to see all of the beautiful flowers from the daffodil bulbs I planted this 
fall.  Everything will be that much more beautiful for having to wait!

November gives us the reminder that we have so much to be grateful for.  Although we may not be able
to gather as we used to, it is important to reflect in this slower season on all that we have and hold dear.
As Ralph H. Blum said, “There is a calmness to a life lived in gratitude, a quiet joy.”  I think we could 
all use a little calmness.

Your Garden Club Leader Board continues to meet.  In November we will be meeting in my garage 
with all the doors and windows open, hoping for a warmish day.  We continue to work on ways to bring
meetings back to you in the new year in one way or another and we will keep you posted.  The Leader 
Board will stay much the same for 2021.  Sue Niebuhr and I will be co-presidents and all of the other 
board members will remain in their same positions.  We thought this to be the best way to transition 
into the new year.  Attached you will find a list of the 2021 Leader Board Member and their contact 
information.  I want to take a moment to thank everyone on the Leader Board for their dedication and 
willingness to do it all again next year!

I think that is it for this month.  I want to wish you and your families a Thanksgiving full of thanks and 
giving.  

FOR YOUR INFORMATION:

• There is still plenty of time to order live wreaths, centerpieces, garlands, and small potted trees from 
Lynch Creek Farms.  In order for the FG Garden Club to get 15% profit from the sale you must use the 
website www.lynchcreekfundraising.com/c/244973.  If you have any questions regarding this fundraiser 
please give me a call at (931) 202-2980 or email me at kathy.spancake@gmail.com.

• We have been in communication with Danny Wilson at Cumberland County High School regarding 
selling poinsettias again this year.  It is a bit of a logistical problem, but we are working closely with the 
school to see if there is any way we can make this happen.  We will keep you posted!

• Remember that the UT Gardens/Crossville at the Plateau Discovery Gardens is a great resource!  Even 
though there are no scheduled classes, the website has lots of great information including some videos.  
The Plateau Discovery Gardens is open to visitors who wish to view the gardens every day during 
daylight hours.  Please refer to their website for additional details.  Website:  www.ccmga.org.
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